
 

No.B.12014/1/2007-P&AR(ARW)/298 

GOVERNMENT OF MIZORAM 

DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL & ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS 

(ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS WING) 

*** 
 

Dated Aizawl ,the 21
st
 October, 2009 

 

 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

  Attention of all Administrative and Head of Departments is hereby 

invited that the Government is considering the case of those employees whose 

cases could not be settled under the ACP Scheme, 2007 till date following issuance 

of this Department’s Office Memorandum of even number dt.20.7.2009. In this 

connection, all Administrative Departments and Head of Departments are hereby 

requested to submit the lists of those mentioned employees with the existing pay 

scale as well as the proposed pay scale for such 1
st
 or 2

nd
 upgradation under the 

ACP Scheme, 2007, as the case may be, on or before 30.10.2009 positively. 

 
  This may be treated as ‘IMMEDIATE’ 

 

 

 

 

 

    Sd/-LALTHANSANGA 

Additional Secretary to the Govt. of Mizoram 

 
Memo No. B.12014/1/2007-P&AR(ARW)/298  :  Dated Aizawl, the 21

st
 October, 2009 

 

Copy to: 
 

1. All Administrative Departments, Government of Mizoram. 

2. All Heads of Department, Government of Mizoram. 

 

 

 

 

 

(K.VANLALRAWNI) 

Under Secretary to the Govt. of Mizoram 


